
International Workshop on

Recent Advances in Mathematical Statistics

in honor of Professor Marie Hušková

Prague, November 30 – December 2, 2012

The Department of Probability and Mathematical Statistics of the Charles University
in Prague has the pleasure to invite you to participate in the Workshop organized in
honor of one of our most distinguished colleagues – Marie Hušková – to celebrate her life
anniversary and to commemorate her life work.

The Workshop will serve as a forum to discuss recent developments in the field of
statistics. It will take place in the buildings of Faculty of Mathematics and Physics,
Charles University in Prague, and is scheduled from the noon of Friday, November 30,
2012, till the noon of Sunday, December 2, 2012.

The currently confirmed speakers include:

• Jaromı́r Antoch (Charles University in Prague)
• István Berkes (Graz University of Technology, Graz)
• Jitka Dupačová (Charles University in Prague)
• Irène Gijbels (KU Leuven, Leuven)
• Marc Hallin (Université libre de Bruxelles and Princeton University)
• Siegfried Hörmann (Université libre de Bruxelles)
• Lajos Horváth (University of Utah, Salt Lake City)
• Daniela Jarušková (Czech Technical University, Prague)
• Jana Jurečková (Charles University in Prague)
• Simos G.Meintanis (National and Kapodistrian University of Athens)
• Andrej Pázman (Comenius University in Bratislava)
• Jan Picek (Technical University of Liberec)
• Zuzana Prášková (Charles University in Prague)
• Gregory Rice (University of Utah, Salt Lake City)
• Pranab K. Sen (University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill)
• Josef G. Steinebach (University of Cologne)
• Noël Veraverbeke (Hasselt University)
• Willem R. van Zwet (University of Leiden)

REGISTRATION is free of charge.

Participation : If you only want to participate at the Workshop (with no contribution),
please, send an e-mail with your name and affiliation to
antoch@karlin.mff.cuni.cz

Accommodation : Prague offers a wide range of hotels in all categories. Participants
are recommended to make reservations directly with their preferred hotels.

For further information, please email J. Antoch : antoch@karlin.mff.cuni.cz and/or
Z. Prášková : praskova@karlin.mff.cuni.cz

The Workshop is hosted by the Department of Probability and Mathematical, Charles
University of Prague, Prague, Czech Republic and co-sponsored by the Czech Statistical
Society. Information about it will be regularly updated on

http://www.karlin.mff.cuni.cz/~kpms/?vyber=akce&lang=en

We are looking forward to seeing you in Prague.

On behalf of the Organizing Committee
J. Antoch and Z. Prášková


